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Falconer S (Sandra) 

From: Stock RG (Bob) 

Sent: 01 September 2003 08:59 

To: Falconer S (Sandra) 

Subject: FW: Press Statement on Hepatitis C 

Importance: High 

-----Original Message 
From: Lewis, Caroline HSPD mailto:Caroline.Lewis ! GRO-C (HSPD) @ ----------------.-.-.-.-. 
Sent: 29 August 2003 15:40 
To: Bob Stock (E-mail); Richard Gutowski (E-mail); Gerry Dorrian (E-mail) 
Subject: Press Statement on Hepatitis C 
Importance: High 
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This email has been received from an external party and 
has been swept for the presence of computer viruses. 
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Please see the attached press statement made by Minister for Health and 
Social Services, Jane Hutt 
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Caroline 

> Caroline Lewis 

> Tim Afiechydon Difrifol a Gwasanaethau Cymorth Clinigol - Major Health 
> Conditions and Clinical Support Services Team 
> Yr Is-adran Polisi a Datblygu Gwasanaethau techyd - Health Services Policy 
> and Development Division 
> Adran GIG Cymru - NHS Wales Department 
> Llywodraeth Cynulliad Cymru - Welsh Assembly Government 

> ---- ---- 
> FfOn - Tel:  GRO-C 
> Ffacs -Fax: (029)~M~GRO-C
> e-bost e-mail: caroline.lewis GRO-C 
> 

._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._. 

> Dylai'r datganiadau neu'r sylwadau uchod gael eu trin fel rhai personol ac 
> nid o reidrwydd fel datganiadau neu sylwadau gan Gynulliad Cenedlaethol 
> Cymru, unrhyw ran ohono neu unrhyw gorff sy'n gysylltiedig ag ef. 
> Any of the statements or comments made above should be regarded as 
> personal and not necessarily those of the National Assembly for Wales, any 
> constituent part or connected body. 
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W030696-HIt 
29 August, 2003 

ASSEMBLY GOVERNMENT TO LOOK INTO HEPATITIS SCHEME 

The Welsh Assembly Government will be looking closely into the 

implementation of a financial assistance scheme for people infected with 

Hepatitis C as a result of being given blood products by the NHS, Health 

Minister Jane Hutt announced today. This follows an announcement today by 

the Secretary of State for Health, John Reid, of a scheme for England. 

Jane Hutt said: "I have always had great sympathy for those who have 

been infected with Hepatitis C as a result of being given blood products by the 

NHS. Like John Reid, I am sure that our proposed action will be the right thing 

to do. 

"The Welsh Assembly Government will be working closely with the 

Department of Health and the other health administrations to work out the 

details for the scheme." 
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